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Trade Marks 

Trade Marks Office. 
Perth, .'22lid December, 1905. 

TT is hereby notified that I have received the under-
mentioned Applications for the Registration of Trade 

Marks. 

Any person or persons intending to oppose such applica-
tions must leave particulars, in writing, in duplicate (on 
Form F), of his or their objections thereto, within two 
calendar months from the date of this Gazette. 

A fee of 	is payable with such notice. 

In the case of an Application in which have been inserted 
a statement and disclaimer (or a disclaimer only), a copy 
of the same is printed in italics in connection with the 
advertisement. 

R. 0. FERGUSON, 

Registrar of Designs and Trade Marks, 

Application No. 3548, dated 29th September, 1905.—
WILLIAM SANDOVER & CO., Hay Street, Perth, to register 
in Class 13, in respect of Locks, a Trade Mark, of which 
the following is a representation :— 

The essential particular of the Trade Mark is the distinc-
tive label. 

Application No. 3557, dated 10th October, 1905.—W. T. 
MuaaAv & CO.. LTD., of Tay Street, Invercargill, in the 

Colony of New Zealand, Manufacturers, to register in Class 
42, in respect of Preserved Milk, a Trade Mark, of which 
the following is a representation :— 

The essential particulars of this Trade Mark are the word 
"Saxon" and the distinctive label. 

Application No. 3558, dated 10th October, 1905. —W. 'I'. 
MURRAY & CO., LTD., of Tay Street, Invercargill, in the 
Colony of New Zealand, Manufacturers, to register in Class 
42, in respect of Preserved Milk, a Trade Mark, of which 
the following is a representation:— 

The essential p rticulars of this Trade Mark are the word, 
" Alpine," the devices. and the distinctive label.' 
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